
        April 30, 2012 
 
 
 
To Whom It May Concern, 
 
Please consider leaving the registration fees at their current levels because it may prove 
a hardship for many creatives. There are many people who want to protect their 
property but would find it very expensive to do multiple filings each year. Consider 
people like photographers who take thousands of images each year throughout the year 
and would need to potentially do many filings each year. At $35 per filing it is not a 
hardship, but to do do multiple filings at $65 per filing would be hundreds of dollars each 
year. For photographers who don't earn higher incomes (think Art Shows for example), 
this might discourage them from filing which would defeat the very purpose of your 
organization and the protections you seek to provide creative people. 
 
Thank you for considering my request. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Jim Goshorn  


